
Catering Update: Autumn 2021 

Events 

We hope you’re having a great start to the  

Autumn Term! 

As your school caterers, we love to be able to 

offer more than our yummy core menu, and 

have lots of exciting events, with popular  

menus to encourage pupils to join us for the 

celebration! 

 30th September—3rd November 2021 

 Pumpkin Carving Competition 

 

 7th October 2021 

 National Poetry Day [Census Day] 

 

 5th November 2021 

 Bonfire Night 

 

 10th November 2021 

 National Roast Dinner Day 

 

 December 2021 

 The Ashes  

 

 December 2021 

 Christmas Lunch 

 

Follow us! 

Did you know that we are on social media? 

You will find us under the handle ‘say YES to 

NYES’, where we represent our different  

services, and you’ll find lots of interesting 

information. 

You can find us on the different channels 

below, be sure to follow each one so you 

don’t miss out on anything! 

@sayyestonyes  

 

@SayYesToNyes  

 

@say-yes-to-nyes  

I hope that you’re having a great start to the Autumn term, and are         
enjoying the fresh and healthy 3-weekly menu choices available. We have 
been gradually rolling out the new look and feel branding, NYES Catering, 
and as part of this I think it’s really important we share successes of our        
catering teams, and the joy that food can bring with you. Our service aim is 
to bring enjoyment to your school lunchtimes with tasty, fresh and healthy 
food — please let us know if there’s anything else we could be doing to 
help you.  

I also can’t wait to see all of the fantastic pumpkins in the upcoming weeks! 

Charlotte—Marketing and Communications Officer 

E: facilitiesmanagement@northyorks.gov.uk 

We encourage our teams to share photos of 

the meals they prepare to highlight their skills. 

It would be great to see happy children        

enjoying these delicious meals if you would 

like to share these with us. 

We will also share the Pumpkin Carving   

Competition Winners later in the Autumn Term! 

We can’t wait to celebrate all of these events  

with you! 


